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October 17, 2024 
 

*************** IMPORTANT TAX INFORMATION ************* 
 

PLEASE FORWARD TO THE CORRECT DEPARTMENT 
 
 
Dear Taxpayer: 
 
Baldwin County, in accordance with Act 2024-400 has passed Resolution # 2025-006, 
which provides for a county sales and use tax exemption for hearing instruments as 
defined in §34-14-1(6) Code of Ala. 1975, including hearing aids. The exemption shall 
commence on November 1, 2024, and end on September 30, 2029.  
 
§34-14-1(6) Reads: 
 
For purposes of this chapter, the following words and phrases shall have the respective 
meanings ascribed by this section: 
 
(6) HEARING AID or HEARING INSTRUMENT. Any wearable instrument or device 
designed for or offered for the purpose of aiding or compensating for impaired human 
hearing. 
 
*You are still required to file all other sales that are not hearing aid or hearing 
instrument sales.  Including but not limited to, accessories related to hearing aids 
such as batteries or cleaning products. 
 
Please contact our office for additional information. 
 
Baldwin County Sales & Use Tax Department 
SalesandUsetax@baldwincountyal.gov 
 
 

https://open.baldwincountyal.gov/OpenResolutions/doc/RESOLUTION%202025-006.pdf
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